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INSPIRE - BELIEVE - ACHIEVE

All of our children; all of the time

Courage, Compassion, Honesty, Ambition, Respect, Belonging

Feathery Visitors in Nursery!
On Friday 13th October Nursery had a hoot with some visiting owls!

The children welcomed Bob, ‘The Owl Man’, and his feathery friends,
Archie, Gizmo and Spike. The children were fascinated by the birds and
enjoyed learning lots of interesting facts about each species.

They sat in awe as the birds took flight and some of us were even lucky
enough to hold one!

Harvest Donations

A big thank you to parents and children who donated items for
our harvest baskets. The children have been busy sorting the
food donations and making some lovely harvest baskets!

The “best Harvest basket” award goes to 6FD!

Well done 6FD You have done an amazing job.

All food baskets will be distributed to those most in need in our
community.

Fireworks & Bonfire
Warley Baptist Church B68 9Bl

Reminder - Parents Evening School Photos Monday 6th November
Wed 8th November 3.30pm - 5pm Tuesday 31st October Gates open 6.15pm. Display starts 7pm
Thu 9th November 3.30pm - 7pm Individual and sibling photos only. £3 each (plus booking fee) under 3's free.

Apologies but we can not accommodate
family group photos.

Don’t forget to book your slot on Parentmail To book tickets and for more info visit

www.eventbrite.co.uk and search fireworks
and bonfire @WBC. A limited number of
tickets will be available on the gate at £5

Y6 Applications need to be completed by 31st October. If you need any assistance

each
please contact us by Tuesday 31st October for any last minute help.

Would you like to share your good news? Send us a paragraph of no more than 100 words together with a
phato and your story may be published! Please email to Helen.rawlings@brandhall.sandwell.sch.uk



